From: Chris Logan Gmail

To: Department Clerk
Subject: HERC Rec Room support
Date: Monday, June 23, 2025 12:28:19 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or
clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Mayor Lord and Esteemed City Council members,

I am writing to express my support for reopening the HERC Green Room as soon as possible. I participate in a
strength class there that has become very important to my overall health and well being.

I understand there are some concerns for health and safety that need to be mitigated.

I would urge the City Council to fast track any remedy that will allow the exercise space to reopen as quickly as
possible.

Thank you for your service to Homer citizens!

Chris Logan
254 Charles Way
Homer


mailto:chrisloganak@gmail.com
mailto:clerk@ci.homer.ak.us

From: Jane Wiebe

To: Department Clerk
Subject: Herc Green Room
Date: Monday, June 23, 2025 12:33:12 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Council and Mayor,

I know you've received other letters requesting the work be done to enable use of the Green
Room at the Herc again. So I won't elaborate. I'm just raising my hand to say I also value
using that space for my fitness. I appreciate Rafa's class so much, and am missing it. I love the
idea of a municipality supporting the health and fitness of the community.

Jane Wiebe
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